

# NORTH FORK SCHOOL OF INTEGRATED STUDIES

School Newsletter

November 29, 2016

### Mark Your Calendar

#### **December**

12/1- 4:30 Community Council Meeting

12/3- 12-4pm Gingerbread Houses at Town Hall

10-3pm Winterfaire at NFSIS

12/7- NFSIS Open House and Rainbow Café

12/11- Spiral Garden Ceremony

12/14- 6:00pm 2<sup>nd</sup>/3<sup>rd</sup> Grade Winter Program

12/17-1/2 Christmas Vacation



## Information in the Office There are flyers available at

the front office for the following programs:

- √ 5<sup>th</sup> Grade Ski Passport Program
- ✓ Good News Club Sign-Ups

#### School News

#### Wounded Warrior Dodgeball

The 5<sup>th</sup> annual PHS Winter Warrior Dodgeball Tournament is this Wednesday at 7:30. All proceeds will be donated to benefit local veterans programs. Teams can sign up with Mrs. Allen at PHS(\$20 per team). Admission to event: \$2.00 per person (teams don't pay admission fee). Veteran/military admission is free. A bake sale, and auction will be available during the event in the PHS commons to raise additional funds for our donation.

#### **Immunization Deadline Approaching**

The deadline for having student immunizations updated is approaching. Students without updated immunizations records will not be able to attend school after December 15<sup>th</sup>. If you have an immunization exemption, the exemption must be updated annually. Please make sure all of your child's immunizations are up to date, or you've signed the exemption form. Please contact our school health aide, Chris Peretti, if you have any questions.

#### Winterfaire

The North Fork School of Integrated Studies will be putting on a Winter Faire on Dec. 3rd to raise money and awareness for our school. We need everyone's help to make this a successful event and will need your full participation. There will be a food table selling soup, bread and desserts. Soup and bread will cost \$5 and desserts will have a separate pricing. We will also be offering a "cookie heaven" for children to enter and receive on free cookie at the event. All Families with the last names starting with: A-L please bring a soup. Also bring it in a crockpot so we can keep it warm! M-R please bring cookies

S-Z please bring a dessert

Please bring the dish to the school on Dec. 3rd by 10:30 at the latest.

If you don't have a crockpot or prefer to bring a different dish, please contact me at either my email <u>a\_samuel@yahoo.com</u> or my phone number (907) 687-9425.

We ask you to please sign up for volunteering at a craft booth, vending table, and/or food table. There will be several different shifts so everyone should be able to help. If you are out of town or unable to help out please let me know.

Don't forget to wear your sneakers on PE daysbetter yet, leave a pair at school.